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Mini- SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Grant Opportunity for High School Student Organizations
To Strengthen Nutrition (including School Garden)/Physical Activity, Tobacco 
Policies & Environments at Their Schools
Background Information
Across the nation high school students are putting their passion for eating right, being active and tobacco free --- just trying to live healthier -- into helping their schools become healthier places to learn and achieve.  In Kentucky this has been happening for the past two years with a program called Students Taking Charge!  Kentucky high school organizations such as HOSA, FCCLA, Beta Club and others are working with their high schools to make positive changes that both students and school staff are supportive and proud of!
KY Action for Healthy Kids is pleased to offer high school student organizations the opportunity to receive $500 in mini-grant funding to engage their student members in work to improve either the nutritional (including school garden), physical activity or tobacco policies and environments at their school using the Students Taking Charge! How Healthy Is Your School and What You Can Do About It? (STC) toolkit.  http://studentstakingcharge.org  This funding opportunity is possible thanks to the Kentucky Coordinated School Health Initiative and the Kentucky Tobacco Prevention and Cessation Program.    As a result, Kentucky continues as a demonstration site for the addition of tobacco as a STC focus area.  
STC provides students with the tools necessary to develop and use the student voice to influence nutrition, physical activity and tobacco policies within their school.  The skills that are learned through the STC process can be applied to other issues that are also important to youth.  STC was created by Massachusetts Action for Healthy Kids, Harvard Prevention Research Center, New England Dairy & Food Council, Blue Cross/Blue Shield of Massachusetts, and the Massachusetts Department of Education.  During the 2009-10 School Year, Kentucky was one of 11 locations included in the national launch of STC through Action for Healthy Kids.   Since then, our STC efforts have been sustained via numerous partnerships at the state and local levels.
Mini-Grant Information
There will be a total of 32 mini-grants dispersed geographically across the state available for high school student organizations to receive a mini-grant in one of three focus areas:  15 STC physical activity, nutrition or school garden and 17 STC tobacco prevention.  
Multiple applications from high school organizations from the same high school may be submitted.  Note that in order to better meet the needs of our state, only one high school organization per high school will be funded.  
Funded high school student organizations will receive the $500 mini-grant from Action for Healthy Kids once the three surveys and action plan are submitted to the grant funding contact.  This is described in the application below.  At the end of the school year, the school student organization will submit a report explaining the results of their program.  To assist our state and other states that use Students Taking Charge, the adult sponsor and high school student organization leader(s) will receive via email information about what is happening at the national level with STC and additional resources that may be of use for your plan.[image: image4.jpg]
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